
October 13, 2021 

Hello Parents! 

We are busy preparing our Fifth Grade Chorus kiddos for our upcoming Fall Concert on Wednesday 
November 10th at 4:30 at the Rochester Fine Arts Auditorium.  The concert will also feature our Fifth 
Grade Beginning Band and Sixth Grade Concert Band!  There are several other concerts that evening 
as well: The JH Band - performing at 6:00 PM and the HS Band will be performing at 7:30 PM. 

We are ordering T-shirts for our Fifth Grade Choristers and need shirt sizes immediately to insure that 
we have received  the shirts in time for the performance.  New Image Designs is our local vender!           
 
NOTE: 
*If you cannot afford a shirt for your child, don’t worry – we have Music Booster Donors who’ll 
gladly provide assistance.  Just let me know!   
 

Checks should be made out to: Rochester Schools for $12.00.   
Shirts will be distributed right before the concert on November 10th.                          
More specific concert details will be shared in the future! 

Thanks! 

 

David W. McCafferty – dmccafferty@rochester3a.net (217)836-7548 

 

--- clip/return to Mr. McCafferty by Friday October 15th--- 

 

              _________________________________             
​      (Fifth Grade Chorus Student Name)​                                                   
 
     Desired Size: 
 
         YS____   YM____   YL____   AS____  AM____   AL____   XL____ 

mailto:dmccafferty@rochester3a.net


    

 

   


